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DNP Travel Grants at the APS April Meeting

APS DNP <dnp@aps.org>

Wed 1/9/2019 12:14 PM

To:Kabir, Latif <mk1557@messtate.edu>;

Message to members of the APS Division of Nuclear Physics

Approved by Kenneth Hicks, DNP Secretary/Treasurer

Dear DNP Members,

DNP is pleased to offer a limited number of travel grants to encourage
graduate student participation in the APS April Meeting to be held in Denver,
Colorado, April 13-16, 2019. The APS April Meeting provides an excellent
opportunity for graduate students in nuclear physics to present their research,
to interact with potential employers, and to hear about advances in a broad
range of physics topics.

To promote nuclear physics graduate student participation, the DNP is offering
a limited number of travel awards consisting of $400 — based upon merit and
need.

In order to be eligible, students must:

e Have submitted an abstract (deadline January 11, 2019)
¢ Plan to present a talk at the April Meeting

e Complete the application process by Tuesday, January 29

e Have their research advisor submit a letter of support

For more information and to apply, please visit the DNP website.
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Best regards,

Ken Hicks
DNP Secretary/Treasurer

, f in APS Headquarters: 1 Physics Ellipse, College Park, MD 20740
Editorial Office: 1 Research Road, Ridge, NY 11961
h\ n Office of Government Affairs: 529 14th St NW, Washington, D.C. 20045
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